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Well Cowboys, it’s been an interesting start 
to the new year--plenty of rain and not a lot 
of riding. We missed out on what would have 
been a nice ride on the Don Daley Ranch in 
Jamul this past month. I did the pre-ride with 
Dennis Ince the week before the ride and we 
only made it halfway through the ride before 
we turned around on account of rain. We 
did get to see the kiln that’s on the property, 
interesting structure! Dennis spoke with John 
Estelle to see about making that ride happen in
the future. Sounds like John would like to have 
us ride the ranch.

Our next ride will be the Pamo Ranch in 
Ramona. Keep your fingers crossed that this 
ride will happen. The Ride is scheduled for 
the 28 th of April, looking forward to seeing 
everybody there. Don’t forget to sign up on the 
website.

Looking forward to the Members Only ride. 
Dennis Carlson is working on getting everything 
set and in place for the weekend event. There 
will be a camp clean-up set for May 4 th starting 
at 8:00 am and going until noon. Lunch and 
refreshments will be provided. Don’t forget 
to bring your weed eating equipment or sickle 
if you prefer. Rick White will have his brush 
cutting equipment on the job and we’ll have 
a host of other jobs that will need attention. 
Please plan on being there, the more hands will 
make the job much easier.

I’d like to thank our past president Steve 
Vaughn for making our dinner dance happen, 
and a good one it was. Although there was a 
moderate turnout, it was a good time. Really 
good food, and dancing to some really great 
tunes thanks to the event’s Musical Director 
Rick White who, with member suggestions, 
had a great lineup of musical selections. Steve 
presented his board members with some 
handsome shirts, and yours truly presented 
Steve with the commemorative president’s 
belt buckle.
Let’s all give a Los Senderos welcome to our 
newest member Trevor Omahen. It’s nice that
we’re getting some young men taking an 
interest in our club and enjoying the fellowship 
among the members. It’s the newer and 
younger members like Trevor that will keep 
the club legacy going.
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Finally, below is the correct ride calendar. Please note 
dates for the Members Only and Annual Rides.

Here’s the updated ride schedule:
DATE    LOCATION
Feb 25 • Banner Grade Ranch, Julian
Mar 24 • Don Daly Ranch, Jamul/Cancelled
Apr 28 • Pamo Ranch, Ramona
May 16-19 • Members Only, Los Senderos Park
Jun 23 • Lucky 5, Mt Laguna
Jul 28 • John Tellum Ranch
Aug 25 • Corte Madera, Pine Valley
Sep 18-22 • Annual Ride, Los Senderos Park
Oct 27 • Tulloch Ranch, Santa Ysabel
Nov 24 • Lion, Tigers &amp; Bears, Alpine
Dec 3 • Annual Membership Meeting,
             Details TBD

See ya on the trails!
	 ~ James O’Keefe ~
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